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Highway 848 re-opens near Drumheller
Drumheller... Motorists are advised that Highway 848 south of Drumheller is open to traffic.

The gravel highway had been closed between its junctions with Highways 564 and 570 due to
impassable conditions. The highway has been repaired and is now passable.

Motorists should beware of some remaining soft spots and use caution on this highway.
-30-

Media inquiries may be directed to:
Craig Siewert

Operations Engineer

Alberta Transportation

403-854-5560

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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